UNAPPROVED
SELECTBOARD BUDGET WORK SESSION MINUTES November 4, 2021
This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:30 pm at the Community Center in
Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zeke Goodband, Maria Glabach, Terry Chapman, David Baxendale,
Rebecca Lotka

Members absent:

Also present: Lewis White, Marty Forrett, Ruth Hoffman, Steve Mindel, Jean Newell, Lee
Chamberlin

The Board met with Lewis White and Marty Forrett regarding their interest in serving as Co —
Emergency Management Directors on the Regional Emergency Management Committee.

The Board met with Listers Jean Newell and Steve Mindel regarding the budget and how they
are updating records since the reappraisal is now complete.

Lee reviewed the Highway, Structures, and Capital budgets with the Board.

Ruth Hoffman strongly encouraged the Board to consider wage increases in the proposed budget.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Approved

Zeke Goodband, Chair

Terry Chapman, Vice Chair

Submitted by: Maria Glabach, Clerk



